EPTO NEWS=>
SEPTEMRER EDITIOY)

OUR NEXT PTO MEETING IS

1 TUESDAY. SEPTEMBER 10TH,
o AT 8:15AMIN THE
)% AUDITORIUM.
& HOPE TO SEE YOU THEREI!

owed

FoOlS

HARRIS TEETER "VIC CARD" & LOWES FOODS
CAMPAIGN BEGAN ON AUGUST 26TH.

w LINK YOUR CARDS TO WCA AND YOUR
STUDENT WILL RECEIVE A FREE DONUT.

SEPT.19TH: LAST DAY TO TURN IN RECEIPTS
SEPT. 25TH: DONUT DELIVERY DAY!!!
“*EARLY ED STUDENTS WILL RECEIVE A SPECIAL TREAT**
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Did you know that PTO funded the new
Gaga Pit that Wesleyan students now
get to enjoy during recess?

MEET YOUR

Name:

Children:

Bible Verse:

M@ spirit Night

Monthly Teacher
Appreciation Events
In September, we will
\ treat our teachers to
coffee & donuts!

g

Melissa Robinson
Co-Vice President
Set of twin girls in bth ?rade, and 2 year
old son (does not yet attend WCA )

For the kids - Cookie Grams
For the teachers - Teacher Appreciation Week

Jeremiah 29:11

“I'm a hip ‘ol mama who can hip hop,
bebop, dance 'til ya drop and yo yo,
make a mean cup of cocoa.”

SEPTEMBER 10TH
4:00PM - 7:00PM

BOTH H'\gh Point locations will be participating (North

Main Street & Palladiurm! S\mpl\/ tell them Yyou are
with WCA and PTO will receive 10% of the proceeds!
Dine-In, Drive Thru & App Orders are all eligiblel!

**Be on the lookout for a surprise visitor during
pick up the afternoon of the 10th!!**

Please Murn verd



Movie Night was a huge success, drawing approximately 450 people to the Rockers Stadium! Thanks to
your generous donations, we raised about $200, which will be reinvested into the PTO to further support
our teachers and students. It was a wonderful night of fellowship, and some students even kicked off a
spontaneous game of soccer! We extend our heartfelt gratitude to Carley Mann, a dedicated PTO
member, for making this event possible, as well as a big shout-out to all our amazing volunteers and
administration. We could not do any of this without your commitment of time and support! We look
forward to continuing this as a WCA PTO-sponsored "Back to School" tradition for years to come!

INTERESTED IN COURTNEY ANDERSON

BECOMING INVOLVED g MA|L: pto@wcatrojans.org
IN WESLEYAN'S PTO? OR

HAVE NEW FUN &
SCAN THE QR CODE TO
FRESH IDEAS TO SUBMIT

SHARE? CONTACT: A SIGN-UP FORM

& TAKE A MINUTE TO "LIKE” AND
remind "FOLLOW” us ON FACEBOOK &

INSTAGRAM!
FOR REMIND
MESSAGES: n
TEXT-
@WCAPTO24
TO
81010




